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13th December 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Christmas Fair – Wednesday 15th December 2021 

 

We will be moving ahead as planned with our Christmas Fair this Wednesday. The 

event will be held outside therefore the risk of transmission of the COVID-19 virus is 

greatly reduced. 

 

Despite this, we will be putting in place the following safety measures in order to 

further reduce the risk of the virus spreading across the school community. 

 If anyone is showing any symptoms of COVID-19 (continuous cough, high 

temperature, loss of taste of smell), they must not attend the event.  

 We ask that all attendees take a Lateral Flow Device test the morning of the 

event. Should anyone test positive they should not attend but book a PCR.   

 We ask that attendees wear a face covering, even outside, whilst in close 

proximity to others.  

 We ask that attendees are conscious of other people and allow for appropriate 

social distancing at all times.  

  

The event starts at 1pm. Please do not turn up early as we are unable to allow entry 

until this time. Parents/carers of lower school pupils should enter through the 

infant/nursery gate, with upper school parents/carers entering though the secondary 

entrance.  

 

Pupils/students will sell items from their classroom outdoor areas. From around 

1.45pm there will be a carol concert around the Christmas tree in the rear garden 

area. We do not expect participants to wear face coverings at this time however, we 

do ask that they allow appropriate space between themselves and others not in their 

party throughout the concert. Please be aware participants may need to stand on the 

grassed (and sometimes muddy) areas so please wear appropriate footwear. 
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The only toilet that will be in use for participants (parents/carers) is situated at main 

reception which is accessible by following the outside pathways around the primary 

section of the school. No parent/carer should enter the building for any other reason. 

 

In order to avoid mixing, our Garlinge satellite pupils will not be coming over as a 

group to the Foreland Fields site for the fair. Should any parent/carer of a child who 

attends our satellite provision wish to bring their children to the fair, we are happy 

that they pick their child up from Garlinge and bring them over to the Foreland Fields 

site.  

 

Currently the weather report is showing no chance of rain, but we all know this can 

change. We advise that all attendees wear appropriate outdoor clothing in order to 

keep warm.  

 

Should any of these arrangements change, we will inform you via ClassDojo and the 

school website. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Adrian Mount 
Headteacher 
 


